CHEBEAGUE TOWN OFFICE UPDATE

Week of August 27, 2007
Think Slow - School Opens Thursday, August 30,2007:  We would like take this opportunity to remind everyone to PLEASE SLOW DOWN and remember that students are back in school. Everyone also needs to be more vigilant and mindful of the rules on the road when approaching the school bus. We wish all oor fellow colleagues at the school and the students a great year!   
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Clam Licenses Available on Friday, August 31, 8:00 – 12:00 pm:  We made special arrangements to obtain a limited number of these licenses so some of our residents could get a head start on their holiday clam digging prior to the Labor Day week-end! Come early as these go fast! There will be two lines, one for residents and non-residents to keep customer waiting time down.

Hunting and Fishing Licenses:  These can now be purchased at the town office.

Boat Registrations:  Don’t forget you no longer have to go to North Yarmouth we can register all boats right here!

ATV Registrations:  We are also able of registering these vehicles at the town office!
Dog Registrations:  We will begin these in earnest in October. Stay tuned for more information in future updates. 
Telephone Calls to Non – Emergency Town Staff:  Increasingly, a number of town staff have experienced after hours telephone calls at their residence on matters that were not an emergency and could have waited until the town office hours of operation.  As many residents know we have not been averse to opening our doors to help a resident when they have mistakenly come to the town office when we were closed but working in the office. We would appreciate if residents would not call our staff at their homes on week-ends or week nights. Thanks for your understanding!     
TOWN OFFICES CLOSED ON LABOR DAY, MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 3RD
